Halifax

Regional Centre for Education

Curriculum Night or Open House

Most schools will provide an opportunity for
families to meet the teachers and learn about
school programs. It may be called “Curriculum
Night” or “Open House” or “Meet the Teacher
Night.” It usually happens at the beginning of the
school year or semester in high school. It is not
the time to discuss how your child is doing with
your teacher. Take the time to walk around the
school, visit the school library and gym as this
will help you when you talk to your child about
their school day.

If you need to follow up on a concern with the
teacher, you will need to schedule a separate
appointment. You can ask the teacher that you
would appreciate a phone call concerning your
child and arrange a time.
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